
Dear Committee Members.  I urge you to vote in favor of HB 2961.  Making EV charging 

stations accessible at their place of residence to the 40% of Oregonians who are renters would 

lower the barriers to adopting electric vehicles for this population.  It is a matter of 

environmental and economic justice to allow more of our citizens to transition from fossil fuels 

to cleaner energy in their transportation.  This bill if passed would further advance Oregon 

toward meeting its greenhouse gas reduction goals of 50% by 2035 and 90% by 2050. 


